
November 21st, 2023
Dear Parents and Guardians,

As a part of the primary dance and drama curriculum, we will be
hosting a Theatrical performance through Duffle Bag Theatre at
the school for grades K-4 students.

DuffleBag Theatre brings classic fairy tales and folktales to life with
fun-filled humor and by including the students as stars of their
show. The show that students will be seeing is “Robin Hood”.
Attending the performance connects to the drama curriculum:
students identify and describe drama and theater forms, events,
and activities that they experience in their home, school, and
community.

The workshop will take place at school on Friday, December 15th,
2023. The show will be 45-50 minutes in length. The cost of the
workshop is $7.00 per student.

If you would like your child to participate in this event, please
submit your participation and payment through school cash
online by December 15th 2023.

Thank you,

The LAPS primary team


